
 
 

Savannah (CORE) MPO TMA Certification Review Announcement 
  

The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and Federal Transit Administration (FTA) are jointly 
conducting a review of the Coastal Region Metropolitan Planning Organization’s (CORE MPO’s) 
metropolitan transportation planning process and would like your feedback regarding the existing process 
and ways to make it better.  A brief presentation that provides an overview of Federal Certification Review 
process is available for review on the MPO’s website at https://www.thempc.org/Core#gsc.tab=0. The 
comment card and a survey on the certification review are posted with the presentation file.  You may submit 
your feedback using the Comment Card and/or Survey via email to ann-marie.day@dot.gov until Tuesday, 
January 19, 2021. 
 
FHWA and FTA will also host a virtual public meeting to solicit input.  The meeting time and information is 
listed below.   

  
Public Involvement Meeting for CORE MPO Federal Certification Review 

Date: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 
Start Time: 5:00 P.M.  

This virtual meeting will be conducted with the Go-To-Webinar software.  Please click 
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/1194365808539653903 

 to register for the meeting at least one hour before the meeting starts.  You will receive the link on 
how to join after registration.  

If you need a Translator or Interpreter or other special accommodation for this virtual meeting, please 
contact helms@thempc.org by Thursday, January 14th. 

  
 

Disclaimer: The Chatham County-Savannah Metropolitan Planning Commission (MPC) and Coastal Region Metropolitan 
Planning Organization (CORE MPO) are committed to the principle of affirmative action and prohibit discrimination against 
otherwise qualified persons on the basis of race, color, national origin, religion, age, disability, sex, sexual orientation, gender 
identity and expression, marital status, familial status, parental status, political beliefs,  genetic information, income, or other 
protected category in its recruitment, employment, facility and program accessibility or services. 
 
MPC and CORE MPO are committed to enforcing the provisions of the Civil Rights Act, Title VI, and all the related requirements 
mentioned above. CORE MPO is also committed to taking positive and realistic affirmative steps to ensure the protection of rights 
and opportunities for all persons affected by its plans and programs. 
 


